

The Parish of St John the Evangelist, Great Stanmore is committed to implementing the House of Bishops' safeguarding policies and good practice guidance.

A formal statement to adopt the House of Bishops' "Promoting a Safer Church; safeguarding policy statement" was agreed by the Parochial Church Council and recorded in the minutes of the meeting on 21st May 2025.

Signed | White | Stone

The Revd Matthew Stone Rector

Date 2/05/25

Signed\_

Mrs. Pam Curran Churchwarden Date 21 May 2025

Signed gwiholen

Mr. Graham Nicholson

Churchwarden

Date 15/MAY 2025